
LTBMU seeks comments on off-
highway grant
The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit is
accepting  comments  for  its  Off-Highway  Motor  Vehicle
Recreation  grant  application.  his  annual  grant  funds  Off-
Highway Vehicle programs in the Lake Tahoe Basin including
trail and trailhead maintenance and restoration and education
and law enforcement of OHV and over the snow vehicle areas.

The grant proposal is available for public review and comment
is April 4 on the state website.

Written comments and suggestions may be sent to Don Lane, U.S.
Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit, 35 College
Drive,  South  Lake  Tahoe,  CA  96150  or  by  email  to
dlane@fs.fed.us.
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